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Friday 16th October 2020 
 
End of Term 1 Behaviour Reward 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to you to announce our upcoming end of term behaviour reward, which will be taking pace at 
school (within the timetabled day) on Thursday 22nd October 2020.  
 
This term’s reward will be: A Silent Disco! 
(Please note that there is a risk assessment in place to ensure the cleaning of all equipment between bubbles) 
 
As you’ll now be aware, we have a simplistic belief at Tyndale, that: 
 
“No child has the right to disrupt the learning of others. Teachers will have disruption free classrooms in which 
they can teach and children will have disruption free classrooms in which they can learn.” 
 
“No child has the right to disrupt the breaktime or lunchtime of others. Children and Staff will have disruption 
free break times and lunchtimes in which they feel safe.” 
 
We believe passionately in rewarding pupils who regularly meet our behaviour expectations and those who 
consistently work exceptionally hard to give themselves “the best chance of success”.  
 
Our strong pastoral team are available daily to support your children and reasonable adjustments and support 
are put in place in line with our Behaviour Policy and the SEN Code of Practice.  
 
We completely appreciate that some pupils can have some days where they ‘slip up’ or may not make the 
right choices. Therefore, we have a fair criteria in which we grant access to our rewards with.  
 
Pupils who have had: 

• KS1 – 4 or less reflections this term and no exclusions  

• KS2 – 2 or less reflectons this term and no exclusions  
WILL be eligible to participate in the end of term reward. 
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Pupils who have had: 

• KS1 – 5 or more reflections or 1 or more exclusions  

• KS2 – 3 or more reflections or 1 or more exclusions 
WILL NOT be eligible to participate in the end of term reward. 

These rewards are school funded and have previously included inflatable assault courses, bouncy castles and a 
rock climbing wall.  
 
The criteria for this end of term reward remains the same for the academic year. Therefore, if your child does 
not meet this criteria this term, then please talk to them about working towards next terms reward. We are 
always open to suggestions on what the reward will be!  
 
On Tuesday, you will receive a text to inform you of your child’s eligibility in their end of term reward. 
Please note that if you’re aware your child might be on the ‘cusp’ of this criteria, remind them that 
Wednesday’s behaviour could affect their participation in that reward!  
 
Please note that pupils who are exempt from the rewards are not double punished. They are not there to 
witness it and carry on with their usual timetabled curriculum that day with their class teacher. 
 
We thank you in your continued support with this successful initiative. The feedback we received last year was 
fantastic with many mirroring our passionate belief that pupils who regularly meet our behaviour 
expectations and those who consistently work exceptionally hard to give themselves “the best chance of 
success” thoroughly deserve to be publicly praised and rewarded. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs K Borrill 
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